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From: "Bishop of Ottawa" <bishop@ottawa.anglican.ca> 
Subject: Announcement from the Bishop's Office 
Date: March 14, 2020 at 4:00:59 PM EDT 
To: "Pizzuto, Heidi" <heidi-pizzuto@ottawa.anglican.ca> 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, Clergy, and Laity, 
  
These are very unusual times indeed that demand the very best from us, the people of God.  We must 
pray for each other, our world, those who suffer and those who care for the suffering.  As well, we must 
take our place in civil society and do our very best to curb the spread of COVID-19 and flatten the 
curve.  To that end, you will read in the letter written by our Metropolitan, The Most Rev. Anne 
Germond (attached) that services of worship will be placed on hold until Holy Week at which time I will, 
in consultation with the Bishops of the Province, re-evaluate.  You will hear more from me in the days 
ahead but I wanted to give you as much notice as possible. 
  
Some parishes are broadcasting their priest leading worship participating through the Facebook 
broadcast on their phones.  Now that’s a creative solution.  I’m sure other ideas will surface over the 
days ahead.   
  
I commend the letter from the Metropolitan to you: it is wonderfully crafted, prayerful, sensitive to our 
mandate as people of God, and reassuring as well.  I remain, 
  
Yours in the faith of Christ, 
  
†John 
 
The Rt. Rev. Dr. John H. Chapman 
9th Bishop of Ottawa 
  
71 Bronson Ave. 
Ottawa, ON  K1R 6G6 
613-233-7741 
http://ottawa.anglican.ca 
 
 
 
  
 


